
 

Our Ref:  HK/IN/PL/006/L12 
TPB ref:  A/NE-TKL/740 
 
Date:   5th October, 2023 
 
To:  Town Planning Board, 
  15/F., North Point Government Offices, 
  333 Java Road, 
  North Point, Hong Kong 
 
Attn.:  Ms. Sheren Lee (2158 6391) 
                  
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Re:  Planning Application No.: A/NE-TKL/740 

Lots 601 S.E, 601 S.F, 603 S.C, 603 S.D, 604 S.E, 604 S.F, 604 S.I, 604 RP, 605 S.G, 605 

S.H, 605 S.K, 605 S.L, 605 RP, 606 S.D, 606 S.E, 607 S.O, 607 S.P, 607 S.T, 607 S.U, 607 

S.V, 607 S.W, 607 S.X, 607 S.Y, 607 S.Z and 607 RP in D.D.82,  

Ta Kwu Ling, New Territories          

 
We refer to the telephone call we had with Ms. Lee on 4th October 2023, we are writing to apply for a 
deferral of the meeting scheduled on 13th October 2023 for 2 months, for the subject TPB ref: A/NE-
TKL/740. Since we have not received the comments from departments and we are expecting to receive 
additional comments, we require for more time to process. 
 
Should you have any queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
undersigned at 2137 0122. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For and on behalf of 
Office and Fine Architecture Limited 
 
 

 
_______________________________________ 
Mr. Lau Ka Wing 
Architectural Assistant 

Appendix I of RNTPC Paper
No. A/NE-TKL/740


